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My son attends Gillieston Heights PS and the school needs well deserved upgrade, the area in 
the next 5-10 years is set to double in population and the schools facilities are of a standard from 
1970's the toilets have to be drained which in summer the children are experiencing third world 
conditions and the school hall is an imbarrising size and the class rooms are all demountable... its 
2022 not 1970. I urge the NSW government to get there act together and look after its citizens 
of NSW and especially those who are the future voters. 


